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Dates for your diary

Parents’ Evening (Class 1)

Cross Country (Class 2 & 3)

Open Morning (new YrR)

Cheerleading (Class 2)

Teddy Bear Run (Class 1)

Open Morning (new YrR)

Cheerleading (Class 2)

1/11/22

2/11/22

2/11/22

4/11/22

4/11/22

9/11/22

10/11/22

Thank you for all the support for the ‘Wear It Pink’ day on 
the Friday before half term. This was an event to raise 
money towards breast cancer, which is currently affecting 
one of our families. An amazing £290.95 was raised 
through your kind donations.

‘Wear it Pink’ Day

Stars of the Week

The Stars of the Week for the last time were:

A quick reminder to families that the 
zone at the front of the school, 
which is marked with zig-zag lines, is 
not supposed to be parked in.

We recently gave permission to a 
couple of families, where the adults 
had Covid, allowing them to park 
there temporarily, as they were 
unable to accompany their child into 
the school grounds. However, it has 
been noted that some other parents 
are now choosing to park their cars 
in this zone at either the drop-off or 
pickup times.

Zig-Zig Zone

Food Bank Donation

I received a letter from Uttlesford 
Foodbank during half term, following 
our recent Harvest Festival, thanking 
our school for 97kg worth of 
donations, which will make 58 meals.




